Biggin C of E Primary School’s
Final News-note for Autumn Term 2 - 2017



Mrs Woodroffe is very pleased to say that Bonus Ball number 14 was drawn on Saturday 16th December for our F.O.B.S. Bonus Ball fundraiser!



Whopping Thank yous!!! : -

£134.79	from the Christingle candles to The Children’s Society
£301.00	from the Christmas Concert 
£422.00	from FOBS Christmas raffle
Thank you all so much; help arrives in all forms from selling a book of raffle tickets or sending in a box of mince-pies to sourcing raffle prizes and even to organising the stalls. Each child benefits equally from the proceeds and we hope they appreciate your efforts, the staff and governors certainly do! 



This week, the last days of Autumn term 2
Monday 18th 	Pantomime, ‘Sleeping Beauty’. 
The coach will leave school at 12:20 and we expect to return by 4.30pm at a guess. The 
minibus will collect from school and drop off at home as usual – just an hour later.
Tuesday 19th 			Break up for the Christmas holiday at 3.30pm
Wednesday 20th 		Last day for UK 2nd class post
Thursday 21st 			Last day for UK 1st class post


The staff and governors wish you all a very happy Christmas and look forward to seeing you in 2018 for what we hope will be an equally happy new year. 

Spring term 1 will start for pupils on Wednesday 3rd January 2018, staff will be in school for a training day on Tuesday 2nd January



To contact school and/or reply to messages: - send a note via pupil-post (or leave it in the letter-box), email info@biggin.derbyshire.sch.uk, pop into the office, or leave a ‘phone message 01298 84279 
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